

Oifig an Stiúrthóir Náisiúnta Caipiteal agus Eastáit Ospidéal Sir Patrick Dun, Sráid na Canálach Móire Íocht. Baile Átha Cliath 2 DO2 P667 T: 01-6424747

Office of the National Director Capital & Estates
Sir Patrick Dun's, Lower Grand Canal Street, Dublin 2

Mr Duncan Smith, TD, Dail Eireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street Dublin 2

12<sup>th</sup> July 2022

PQ~34105/22 \* To ask the Minister for Health the number of primary care centres that have been delivered since the current Government took office; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Duncan Smith

Dear Deputy Smith,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

A total of 23 Primary Care Centres have been delivered and are operational since Quarter 2, 2020.

Please find attached appendices showing the location and operational date for each Primary Care Centre.

Yours sincerely,

Paul de Freine National Director,

pp Midd Brigh

**Capital & Estates**